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Watts Remy

From: Mike Brinkley <mbrinkle@comcast.net>
Sent: Monday, April 1, 2019 4:17 PM
To: SENR Exhibits
Subject: SB931 and SB926

Chair Dembrow and members of the committee: 
 
I very very strongly support bills SB931 and SB 926.  SB 931 will require a 24 hour notice of 
spraying pesticides, a very reasonable requirement so people can be prepared for these events 
by protecting water sources humans and animals.  Also required are disclosures of the poisons 
being used to the people under the spray area so they can better report injuries to medical 
personnel. 
 
SB 926 prohibits spraying pesticides on Oregon public lands.  It is completely unacceptable that 
this state still allows this practice, since it was banned on federal lands years ago.  Public lands 
supply drinking water to people and never should be polluted with poisonous chemicals. 
 
Thanks you for hearing my request to support and pass these important bills. 
 
Mike Brinkley 
Eugene Oregon 


